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• The 5
th
 and 6

th
 grade students had a great time at the YMCA Camp 

Storer trip on Feb. 9
th
-11

th
!!  Students enjoyed a wintery wonderful 

camp experience with plenty of memories of square dancing, outdoor 

learning activities and spending time with friends.  A big shout out to 

the 5
th
 grade teachers:  Mr. Sweigert, Mrs. Beczynski, Mrs. Gase and 

Title I aides:  Mrs. DuRocher, Mrs. Davis and Mrs. Heck, the high 

school cabin leaders and Mrs. Rachel Campbell for making this trip 

possible!! 

• It’s hard to believe that the second trimester is coming to an end on 

March 4
th
.  Report cards will be sent home with students on March 

9
th
.  Spring parent-teacher conferences will be held on March 15

th
! 

• March Madness is here – its National Reading Month and our theme is 

Read for the Gold!  Students are challenged to meet their individual 

AR goal to win prizes in a weekly drawing.  Family literacy night will 

be held on March 17
th
 from 5-6:30.  Literacy centers and the students’ 

young author stories will be featured that evening along with a two 

for one Scholastic book fair for students and parents to visit.  The Jim 

Jones Basketball Assembly will help wrap up the month reading 

celebration on March 29
th
! 

• Young authors stories are well under way.  Students requesting bare 

books have started writing their stories that are due on March 11
th
 for 

judging.  Books will be featured at the Family Literacy Night on March 

17
th
! 

• PTA will host the annual daddy daughter dance on March 5
th
.   

• 2022 Kindergarten round up is set for April 13th
 
from 4-7:30 pm!!! 

 


